June 5, 2015
Dear Parents,

Welcome to second grade! I am looking forward to an exciting 2014/2015 school year!  I hope all of you have a safe, relaxing, and enjoyable summer vacation.  In order to retain valuable reading skills learned in first grade as well as a love of reading, each child is required to read two books of their choice.  A list of age appropriate reading is included in this packet.  They must complete the attached story maps for each book. I encourage your child to read more than two books and review first grade math concepts to help make the transition to second grade easier!

I am looking forward to meeting you and your child in September! Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Ms. Hartke

